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Stage 2: CISVA Restart Options 

for K–7 students 
 

 

Option 1: Return to school for full-time, in-person instruction 

 

Option 2: Home Schooling 

 

Option 3: Distributed Learning (not offered by CISVA) 

 

Option 4: Temporary Transition 

 

 
CISVA’s Temporary Transition Option:   
It is the intention of the Ministry of Education that students return to full-time,  

in-person attendance at school on September 10, 2020. However, some families 

may not be ready to have their children return to full-time in-person instruction on 

this date.  

 

This option allows your child to receive an at-home learning package with limited 

grade-level support from a teacher.  It is important to note that this support will not 

be the same as that which was offered following Spring Break 2020. 

 

Your child will maintain their classroom placement at their current school and will 

be able to transition to full-time in-person instruction at selected dates in the fall 

(dates to be determined).  This is not intended to be a full-year option.  Normal 

tuition applies for this option. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/support/classroom-alternatives/homeschooling
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/support/classroom-alternatives/online-distributed-learning

